From: <u>Marsh, Melanie</u>

To: <u>Parks, Sean; Schneider, Fred</u>
Subject: RE: Oct 28th for Clermont Clay

Date: Thursday, February 08, 2018 10:21:57 AM

Good Morning Commissioner:

Cemex indicated at their pre-development meeting this morning that they do not anticipate starting any road improvements until early 2019.

Thanks,



MELANIE MARSH County Attorney County Attorney's Office mmarsh@lakecountyfl.gov

A P.O. Box 7800 | 315 W. Main St., Ste 335, Tavares, FL 32778 **P** 352-343-9787 | **F** 352-343-9646 | <u>www.lakecountyfl.gov</u>

NOTE: Florida has a very broad public records law. Your email communications may be subject to public disclosure.

From: Parks, Sean

Sent: Tuesday, February 6, 2018 9:28 PM

To: Schneider, Fred <FSchneider@lakecountyfl.gov>; Marsh, Melanie <MMarsh@lakecountyfl.gov>

Subject: Fw: Oct 28th for Clermont Clay

I think I can answer this knowing the status of the CEMEX Road. Do you have an update please?

Thanks

Sean

Sean M Parks

From: Kimberly Grogan <<u>kimberlyrose215@gmail.com</u>>

Sent: Sunday, February 4, 2018 9:39 PM

To: Parks, Sean

Subject: Oct 28th for Clermont Clay

I am looking at opening registration for Clermont Clay. Are you able to confirm if we will still have clay on 5 mile road and North Bradshaw Road on October 28, 2018?

Thank you, Kimberly